Memo CP-D/238
3 June 1993

To: Distribution
From: H.D. Lemmel 6—{0..“_,
Subject: 93 NRDC Meeting

The next NRDC-Meeting has been scheduled to take place in Paris during the week
18-22 October 1993 though, for financial savings, we may still have to reduce it to 3 or 4
days. Due to our difficult budget situation we received the permission only now to hold the
meeting.

I expect that the invitation letters will go out only end of July.
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